
 

 

 
 
 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 07 of 2017 

 
 
 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/01 IV 

 
 

7 February 2017 
 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 05 of 2017 
 Re – Fireworks Display from the Foreshore at St. Elmo Point - Valletta 

   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, informs mariners that further to Local Notice 

to Mariners No. 05 of 2017, re – Fireworks Display from the Foreshore at St. Elmo Point - Valletta, 

if the display is unable to be held on Friday 10th February 2017 due to bad weather conditions it will 
instead be held on Saturday 11th February 2017 during the same times. 

 

The position and all other information in Local Notice to Mariners No. 05 of 2017 will remain. 

 

 

Chart affected:        BA chart 177 


